
 

 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 
 

The Wednesday, May 2, 2018, 2:30 p.m. meeting of the Measure M2 
Environmental Oversight Committee has been cancelled. 
 
A special meeting will be scheduled in June at the Orange County 
Transportation Authority (OCTA) Headquarters in Orange, CA. A notice will 
be posted once scheduled.  
 
For more information, please contact Marissa Espino, Community 
Relations Officer, at (714) 560-5607. 


